RES Afternoon Carline: 2.45pm

- The assigned car-rider number must be displayed in the front window and hung from your rear view mirror with the hanger that was provided. The number must be the school issued number. If you require additional numbers, please contact the school.
- HELP YOUR CHILD MEMORIZE THEIR NUMBER. Mr. Owen will call the numbers separately (ex. 148 will be announced "onefour-eight").
- When calling your number, Mr. Owen will also announce a color for the students to go to. Please listen for that color and make sure to stop in that location. The colors are painted on the side walk.
- Move forward as far as possible (directly behind the car ahead) before stopping to load.

- Students <u>MUST</u> enter on the <u>PASSENGER</u> side of the car –
 NO Exceptions.
- Please encourage your children to move quickly, but safely, to the car. Once your children are safely in the car, please pull forward. If your child requires your assistance with buckling seat belts, please move forward carefully and pull into the grass to help secure them.
- Drivers, do not get out of your car to help your child into the car, there will be volunteers or Toro Task Team members to help open doors if assistance is needed.
- Please do NOT park your car and walk up to retrieve your child. If you have an emergency, please park and proceed to the office for assistance.

